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Discussion By The City Commission On The Broward Office Of The Inspector General (OIG )
Preliminary Report Regarding Transhire.

Staff Recommends:  Discussion.

Explanation:
Vice Mayor Hernandez requested a Special Commission Meeting to discuss the Broward
OIG Preliminary Report.  Commissioner Callari and Commissioner Biederman concurred.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Vice Mayor Hernandez
Commissioner Callari
Commissioner Biederman
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